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Temessee Valley Authonty,1101 Market Street, Chattanooga. Tennessee 37402 !

March 30, 1994

-U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Gentlemen:

In the Matter of ). Docket Nos. 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-328

SEQD0YAH NUCLEAR PLANT (SQN) - INSPECTION REPORT NOS.- 50-327, 328/93-14 -
SCHEDULE UPDATE FOR NOTICE OF VIOLATION (NOV) 50-327, 328/93-14-01 1

This letter provides updated scheduling information for the actions |

identified in TVA's response'to the subject NOV. The NOV response
contained two commitments with the scheduled completion date of
March 31, 1994. The commitments were stated as follows:

The completion of drawing updates for' drawing deviations that are
~

a.
identified as backlog population is currently scheduled for March 31. j

b. The completion of drawing updates for drawings identified by.
Engineering as high use to incorporate outstanding, posted change
documents is currently scheduled for March 31.

The revised schedule for completion of these commitments is September 23,
1994, for Item a and June 17, 1994, for Item b.

Drawing deviations (DDs) have been worked in accordance with the
priorities described to NRC before the Unit 2 start-up. The current-
status of this commitment is as follows:

|

| The backlog DDs associated with primary (Category 1) drawings for*

Units 1 and 2 are complete.
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Ihe backlog DDs associated with Category 2 drawings are complete.* i

The DDs associated with' drawings identified by Engineering as high |
!use (Category 3E) are in.the process of being resolved and will be

completed as part of the Category 3E. upgrade (June 17).

The remaining backlog DDs on Category 3 drawings will be completed by*

September 23. This new schedule will facilitate an orderly

completion of work consistent with' site goals and. priorities.

Category 3E' drawing upgrade work was approximately 75 percent complete as
of the middle of February 1994. A dedicated group is working on this
task. The completion of this backlog item has fallen behind because the
effort has been'more time consuming than predicted.

If you have any questions concerning this submittal, please telephone j

R. H. Shell at (615) 843-7170. I

!Sincere y,

|
a

Ken Powers
Site Vice President
Sequoyah Nuclear Plant

cc: Mr. D. E. LaBarge, Project Manager j
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission j
One White Flint, North 1

'

11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, Maryland 20852-2739

| NRC Res* dent Inspector
Sequoyah Nuclear Plant'

2600 Igou Ferry Road
Soddy-Daisy, Tennessee 37379-3624

Regional Administrator

,

U.S. Nuclear Regu'atory Commission
| Region II

i

L 101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900 l

| Atlanta, Georgia 30323-2711 I
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